
Lauren Lesko 
May 27, 2013 11:18 PM 

To: Tom Dodson 

Cc: Rob Chapman 

Foundation repair and root barrier on my house May 17, 2013 

Tom, 

You and your crew did an excellent job of building a root barrier and performing foundation repair on 
my house this past May 17th. 

The crew who built the root barrier arrived promptly at 7:00 am just as you said they would and you 
arrived with them to answer any questions I might have. The crew ran into large limbs from the silver 
maple. You can see where they cut those limbs off in some of the pictures I am attaching. They 
worked very hard. 

The crew to dig the holes and install the piers arrived promptly at 9:00 am, as you said they would. 
They also worked very hard all day long. The pictures depict the progress that they made through the 
day. They cleaned up all of their dirt and you couldn't even tell they were there when they were gone. 

On top of that, I had sprinkler problems in the area where the digging was done and you gave me the 
name of Keith Askew to call and he and a man who works with him came over and fixed my sprinklers 

in the areas where your company had done work at no expense to me. 

I would recommend your company for this type of business in the future. 

Thanks for the great job you did ! 

Sincerely, 

Lauren Lesko 

Lauren Lesko 
Cell: 972-837-9943 


